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November 14, 2018

[t Is that time of year again! We will be holding our annual Tinseltown, where students
can buy a gift for their loved ones. We are looking for gently used items. We are asking you to
go through your cupboards, dvd collections,toys, books, ties, jewelry, scarves, hats, old games,
ect. If you could drop those off between November 27th to December 5th that would be
wonderful! Please check all items to ensure they are appropriate for the sale.

We are also looking for donations of the following items:
Wrapping paper

Giit bags

Plastic bags

Gift tags

Boxes

We wili be having Tinseltown on December 9th and 10th. Prices will range from $0.25 to $15.00.
if you would iike to have your child/children to participate please send money and a list of
people you would like your child to buy for. This will help their teacher and volunteers with your
child’s purchases.

If you would fike to volunteer to help with this wonderful event this year please send me an
email at: sharmin.unwin@rdcrs.ca

Thank you and God Bless,

Mrs. Unwin




